

23.04.05

Barbara Thurgood & Co. 9 Ridge Langley, South Croydon, Surrey, CR2 OAP.

Dear Barbara.

I would like to say how satisfied I am with the treatment I received in your hospital in Krakow, I was so impressed with the professor who carried out my operation that I decided to stay on to have another operation on the carpal tunnel symdrome in my wrist both operation have been a success. I stayed for over 6 weeks in order that I could get extra physiotherapy on my hip operations and that was beneficial to me for when I came home, I really feel good to be able to walk properly without the pain and the limping which made my back ache so much.

The epidural anesthetic and pain control that I was given in Poland was far better than I received in England for the same operations.

It's very strange going to another country for a operation but when you get there the coordernator sees you into your room, you are then given two days to settle down then the doctors and nurses come in to check you over to make sure you are ready for your operation. I was escorted from my home all the way to the hospital and back, everything was done for me, there was no baggage to carry only hand luggage and I was taken on to the plane by wheelchair. It is ideal for someone who lives alone as by time you come home again you should be self sufficient.

I would have no hesitation in going back again for another operation should the need arise.

Yours sincerely,

Jerome Randall